
   

 

This week’s attendance is 96.4%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are FS2 98.3% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
 

  
 
 

28.2.2025 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Farewell February, hello March!  And hello Spring if today’s sunny 
weather is anything to go by! 
 
Up first, top left, we have children in Y5 taking part in a music lesson 
in the hall.  This week they were learning all about pulse, beat and 
rhythm!  If you remember, it was the same Y5s that performed an 

amazing brass concert before half term        
 
Middle left children in Y4 are showing off their wood saw skills.  From 
memory they were making their own medals or pendants – they did 
a top job that’s for sure! 
 
Bottom left, another week, another sports tournament entered.  This 
time it was Pentathlon PLUS at Willows Sports Centre.  They did 
events such as Boccia, Basketball and Curling and were brilliant at all 
of them! 
 
In other news, well done to our Girls’ Football Team who played last 
night.  They played two matches against Gayton Juniors – winning one 
and losing one.  Both games were really close and they all played 

fantastically well        They have another match coming up soon as do 
the boys so I will keep you posted. 
 
I also want to bring your attention to an upcoming event at Lawn 
Primary School called "More IRL, less URL!"  The details are:  
Smartphone-Free Childhood, a national charity, is running a 
discussion evening for local parents. The session will involve hearing 
from kids, doctors, headteachers and parents/carers about how we 
can help our children navigate the world of smartphones. 

Tuesday 13th May, 6-7.30pm at Lawn Primary School. 
 

And finally, the deadline for the young artist competition is looming 
(5th March).  I have only had two entries so far so keep them coming 
and email them to school with all the usual details. 
 
PS - do we want another car boot sale in school?  If so please 
complete the questionnaire in the Friday email so we can gauge the 
level of interest! 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mr Johnson 
 
 
 


